
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes 
Feast of the Baptism of Our Lord  — 13th January 2019 

Rest In Peace: Babs Clune nee O’Callaghan, late of Creevagh who was buried in Birmingham during the week and  John 
McNamara, London, England, formally of Ballygirreen, father of Gerry McNamara, Arbutus Grove.  Reposing at New-
market-on-Fergus church on Wednesday at 7pm and Funeral mass at 11am on Thursday.  

Daily Mass: (Quin) Mon-Fri: 9.30am  

Offertory Donations: Offertory Donations €1165 plus €190 via Doora/Barefield. Tellers (Quin) Jan 20th Mary Culligan 
& Bridie O'Brien  

Pray & Play: Jan. 20th Team 3: Fiona McMahon, Sinead McGeehan, Liz Canny.   

Dates for Diary:  
 Abbey Pastoral Area Steering Group meeting: Monday Jan 21st at 8pm in old school Clarecastle  
 Parish Council Meeting: Wednesday 23rd of Jan at 8pm in the meeting room above Quin Sacristy.  
 Clooney-Spancilhill Community Development Meeting: Public meeting on Wednesday Jan. 16th at 7.30pm in 

Clooney N.S. to discuss community needs and potential development opportunities. Meeting will be facilitated 
by Rural Community Development Office, Clare County Council.  

 
L0tto results: No's drawn: 6, 21, 25, 29. No winner. €40 winners: Noel O'Loughlin, Knappogue, John Vaughan, Aus-
tralia, Conor McMahon, Kilkishen, Brian O'Neill, Quin & Paul Clune, Keevagh. Next weeks draw in Village Inn 
Jackpot: €2,800. 
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Eucharistic Adoration Quin Church,  

next Thursday and every Thursday, 

Vigil observed 9.30am to 5.30pm.  

Why not drop in for a few minutes? 
  

  
Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster 087-2285355  

Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com               Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses                                      Anniversaries   
 
Sat. Jan 12th  
(Clooney) 

 
7.00pm  

 
Christy Gallagher 1st Anniv; Tim 
& Anne Halpin Toonagh, Tulla. 
"Do This in Memory" Mass  

Sun. Jan 13th 
(Maghera)  

 
9.30am 

 
Betty & Willie Joe Corbett,  
Spancilhill.   

 
Sun. Jan 13th  
(Quin) 

 
11am 
 

 
Baby Eimear Canny, Dangan-
brack, Quin; Fr. Jim Power . 
"Do This in Memory" Mass 

Sat.  Jan. 19th 
(Clooney) 

 
7.00pm 

Suzanne Conheady Toonagh, 
Tulla; Nora O'Doherty,         
Spancilhill. M.M.  

Sun. Jan 20th
(Maghera) 

 
9.30am 

 

Sun. Jan 20th 
(Quin) 

 
11am 

 

Newly Baptised: We welcomed into the Christian Community recently through the Sacrament of 

Baptism:  Elsie Mary Quirke, Conor Christopher Lawlor, Isobel Kate O'Halloran, Jack Joseph Hallinan 

and Adam Mortimer Cunningham.   



Quin Taekwondo Split the pot :  Total Pot €134. Congratulations to this week's winner Connie Baylon 
who wins €67. Best of luck for next week. Envelopes for split the pot can be got in the local shops and pubs. 

Pilates: 6 week course starting next Tuesday 15th Jan @ 6.45pm in the Abbey room in Quin hall. If inter-
ested contact Mary Donlon 087 281 8408 or Facebook Mary Donlon Pilates. 

Thanks: The Haulie Moloney Memorial Wren Crew would like to thank all who supported us on St Ste-
phen’s day. We are delighted to let you know that a total of €1,300 was raised by your generosity for 
Sláinte an Chláir.   

The Clare Echo newspaper is now publishing acknowledgements and anniversary notices. Call 065 671 
9021 to book your notice. 

Scoil Na Mainistreach Parents Association have organised a clothing collection for Thursday 24th January. 
Bags of unwanted clothes etc will be accepted into the school on Wednesday 23rd January during school 
hours and on Thursday 24th January until 10am.   

 

Diocesan Notes  

Youth 2000 prayer meeting restarts January 11th. Join us every Friday at 7pm in the Poor Clare’s Oratory, Ennis. 
Join other young adults for prayer and reflection followed by tea and chats in the Friary. All are welcome.  
 
Samaritans Ennis & Clare: Volunteer Recruitment Evenings will be held on Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th January 
2019 at 7pm in Clare Education Centre Government Buildings Kilrush Road Ennis Co Clare  
 
Anam Cara Tipperary: the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening on Monday 21st 
of January at 7:20pm in the Horse & Jockey Hotel, Thurles, Co. Tipperary. This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent or 
not. 
 
Pilgrimage to Rome and San Giovanni Easter 2019: 15th to 22nd April Papal Ceremonies in Rome for the Easter Peri-
od 7 nights  €995 pps payments can be made in instalments contact James Treacy on 061921470 or 0860572216  
 
Pilgrimage to Rome led by Bishop Fintan Monahan for all those who pass on the Faith to our Youth.  €599 April 
23rd -26th, 2019. For further information contact Joanne O’ Brien (085) 874 9207  
 
Killaloe Diocese Lourdes  Pilgrimage 2019: The 63rd Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes from the Diocese of Killaloe un-
der the leadership of Bishop Fintan Monahan  will leave Shannon Airport on Tuesday 25th June to Sunday 30th June. 
£725pps full board with £20 discount for online booking. Special section for assisted pilgrims with details  from Fr 
Tom Ryan, Cathedral Ennis  087-2349816 . All other bookings  to  joewalshtours.ie  
 
Day of Prayer given by Fr. Kilian Byrne, Theme:  "Lord to whom shall we go? at Knock Shrine - St. John's Rest & Care 
Centre on Saturday February 2nd, 10am-5pm. Includes: Talks, Rosary, Adoration, Mass. Further Info: Helen 086 
1678027 / hellywilliams@gmail.com  
 
SVP East Clare would like to thank parishioners for their contributions at our recent church gate collections, via the 
SVP giving trees, as well as those that have made individual donations to us - your kindness meant that many families 
who would otherwise not have had food for the table, heat, or toys for their children, had a brighter Christ-
mas.  Without your continued support, we would simply be unable to help those in need in our local communities.   

  

Please take your newsletter home with you….. 


